The Directors of the **Ontario Broiler Chicken Hatching Egg Producers' Association**

Invite you to attend a winter (February) 2018



To be held in an area near you on the dates below:

<u>District</u>	Date/Time	<u>Location</u>	<u>Hosts</u>
Petrolia	Feb. 20 @ 7:30 pm	Crabby Joe's In Petrolia	Jack Greydanus/ Dick Ottens
Stratford	Feb. 20 @ 7:30 pm	Festival Inn 1144 Ontario St., Stratford, ON	Ed Mosterd / Dave Brock /Mark Woods
Cayuga	Feb. 15 @ 7:30 pm	Cayuga Legion (Downstairs Room)	Tim Hutten / Paul Groen/ Jack Greydanus
Newmarket	Feb.19 @ 7:00 pm	Best Western Voyageur	John Kapteyn/Paul Groen

Please plan to attend
Many important topics (see pg. 2) pertaining to the industry
will be discussed at these meetings.

You may attend any meeting in any area at your convenience

Please call the office at 519 821-0657 or one of your directors for more information.



Light Refreshments will be served

TOPICS

- AGM nominations

The following directors are up for re-election:
John Kapteyn, Ed Mosterd, Tim Hutten and Dave Brock.

Dave has informed the board that he will be stepping down in March.

Also, Dick Ottens will be stepping away from the board in March.

There will be a special election for a one year term to fill his position.

Please let a director know if you are interested in running!

- Euthanasia certification
 - National update
 - Day old quality
 - PIE Update
 - Health Issues
 - ❖ REO
 - Bronchitis
 - Cocci
 - Allocation
 - COP

Questions and concerns